
 

                                 03.03.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 
   Ukraine has overcome the hardest winter in its history. The diplomatic front, 

which supports our country, is growing. At the same time, the enemy continues 

offensive actions, but the Armed forces of Ukraine confidently repel them and 

accumulate resources for further counterstrike.  

 

   Centravis production is now running at full capacity. All equipment is running, 

the Hot and the Cold Shops are working. 

 

   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are also ready to help. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine. 

 

   A new Centravis production site has been officially opened in Uzhgorod on 

February, 28th. On this occasion we had a special event. We invited colleagues from 

Nikopol, managers from Italy, Germany, Poland, USA and UAE, local and regional 

authorities. Also all TOP managers of the company participated in the grand 

opening ceremony. This production site is just a part of our big team as the main 

capacities of Сentravis remain in the Dnipropetrovsk region. We are very happy 

that our production is developing and Ukrainian seamless stainless tubes and pipes 

are in demand all over the world. 

 
Thank you for choosing Ukrainian products! Glory to Ukraine! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pictures from Grand Opening Ceremony 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

mailto:aatanasov@centravis.com

